Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

From: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 8:27 AM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Mewbourne's QPQASU #10 Flow Line Release -- Environmental Soil Bores
Attachments: Signed_C_141.pdf

Tomas 'Doc' Oberding PhD

Hydrologist, Adv-District 1

Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD

(505) 476-3403

E-Mail: tomas.oberding@state.nm.us

2

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

Please note:

-The OCD is no longer granting “risk-based,” or standard closure of events/RPs with remediation deferred to site
abandonment/sale/closure. The RP will remain open until such time as historic contamination is addressed.
-Geotagged photographic documentation is stipulated for all events involving liquids.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

From: Joel Lowry [mailto:jwlowry@basinenv.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2014 4:28 PM

To: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD

Cc: 'Zack Thomas'

Subject: Mewbourne's QPQASU #10 Flow Line Release -- Environmental Soil Bores

Mr. Oberding,

As per our conversation, Mewbourne will advance environmental soil bores in the established PVC conduits at the
“Primary” and “Eastern” Release Sites at the QPQASU #10 Flow Line environmental remediation site. The “Western”
release site will be precluded from environmental soil boring activities as it is relatively inaccessible for a drilling rig,
vegetation is already reestablishing and impact was less severe than at the “Primary” release site. Upon advancing the
environmental soil bores in the “Primary” and “Eastern” release sites, and achieving vertical delineation, a final “Soil
Closure Report” will be prepared documenting remediation activities and the results of confirmation soil sampling. If you
have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me by phone or email. Thanks.

Respectfully,
Joel Lowry

Also attached in the NMOCD Signed C-141. | didn’t see an obvious RP #.



